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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Comoros and thanks for the presentation of the national report. 
We are pleased to see the progress related to the widening of access to quality social services. Georgia recognizes the progress made in the area of education, particularly through development of preschool education with a view to ensuring access to primary education for all, including vulnerable, disadvantaged and disabled children. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We positively assess measures implemented in connection to the ratification of international instruments. 
We welcome the moratorium on the use of the death penalty and hope that the Government of the Comoros would be in position to advance towards abolishment of the death penalty by the next cycle.
Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend to Comoros:

· To continue efforts aimed at improving social protection services, with a view to supporting vulnerable groups.
· To advance measures towards bringing the National Commission on Human Rights and Freedoms in line with the Paris Principles.

With this in mind, we wish the delegation of Comoros successful review.


